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Expressions of Interest – Board Director 
 
The Australian Beef Industry Foundation (ABIF) is a not for profit organisation that seeks expressions 
of interest from suitable persons who wish to contribute in a voluntary capacity as a Board Director. 
 
For over 20 years ABIF has provided valuable opportunities for people in Australia’s beef industry; 
essentially ABIF is a “one-stop-shop” for beef industry career information and assistance. ABIF is 
proud to have successfully contributed to running a number of programs including scholarships 
towards international study, work experience placements and leadership courses. These initiatives 
have produced many beef industry leaders. More information can be found at www.abif.com.au 
 
Potential board members should exhibit qualifications and/or experience in the following fields: 

• Sound financial management experience 
• Fundraising 
• Education 
• Beef production supply chain 
• Agribusiness in general  

A keen interest in promoting the importance of agriculture as a career path, as well as strong, well 
established networks within the agricultural community and/ or local, state and federal 
governments and key industry advocates; as well as previous board experience will all be 
important. 
 
If you have the appropriate skills, drive and experience and and are interested in making a 
difference to young people's lives and to Australia’s beef industry, please send your Expression of 
Interest and CV, with reference to ‘ABIFBD’ to resume@msaemployment.com.au 
 
Applications close Wednesday, 31 August 2011. 
 


